Farm Woodland Forum 2022 Bursaries

To attend the 2022 annual meeting 16-17 June in Bangor
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If you would love to join us for our annual get together but are faced with a financial barrier then we
can help. The Farm Woodland Forum is offering a number of bursaries to attend the Annual Farm
Woodland Forum meeting in Bangor on the 16th and 17th June 2022. We target our support at
farmers, students and those from diverse and underrepresented backgrounds.

Student Bursary - The Farm Woodland Forum are offering two “Lynton Incoll Scholarship” bursaries
of up to £200 (or equivalent in Euros) each towards receipted travel, accommodation and
conference costs for students registered in the UK or Ireland to attend the Farm Woodland Forum
Annual Meeting to be held at Bangor on 16th and 17th of June 2022. The title of the meeting this
year is “Are we finally rolling the agroforestry log over the crest of the hill”. There will be sessions on
sensors and technology in agroforestry, policy and other mechanisms to increase uptake of
agroforestry, and agroforestry in practice; as well as a day of field visits to demonstration farms. The
successful student would be expected to present a poster and to write a short report on their
reflections on the meeting for the Farm Woodland Forum website. Applicants should send a poster
abstract, a brief biography and a supporting letter from a course Director or Supervisor to Jo Smith
(josmith@mvarc.eu) by 31 May 2022.

Farmer bursary - The Farm Woodland Forum are offering two bursaries of up to £200 (or equivalent
in Euros) each towards receipted travel, accommodation and conference costs for farmers based in
the UK or Ireland to attend the Annual Meeting If you are a farmer and you are interested in
attending the conference, please can you send an e-mail to Ben Raskin
(BRaskin@soilassociation.org) by 31 May 2022 outlining your interest in agroforestry and your
willingness to either write a short article with reflections on the meeting, for the Farm Woodland
Forum webpage or contribute to the final session on the 16" June entitled ‘Agroforestry in Practice’.

We also have a two bursaries available for those from diverse and underrepresented backgrounds.
Please email braskin@soilassociation.org by the 31 May to apply. In the event of oversubscription
for places allocation for these bursaries will be decided in a random draw.




